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TECHNICAL BULLETIN
REFLECTIVE MATERIAL AVAILABILITY

14TH NOVEMBER 2019

Dear Valued Customer,

Effective immediately, YDS, the manufacturer of our range of firefighting footwear has made a 
change to the colour of the reflective material used in their structural firefighting boots.

The yellow reflective material in the Hades and Poseidon Footwear will be replaced by silver 
reflective material.

YDS have advised that this modification effects the colour only and there is no material or 
specification change creating any impact on compliance to the standard AS/NZS4821: 2014.

Pac Fire still have stock with the yellow reflective material which will of course be run down in due 
course.

Please contact your Pac Fire territory sales manager if you require further information.

IMAGE ONE: ILLUSTRATES DISCONTINUED 
YELLOW REFLECTIVE MATERIAL

IMAGE TWO: ILLUSTRATES NEW SILVER 
REFLECTIVE MATERIAL


